Dear Friend,

I am writing to you to tell you about my work placement, but first of all I am going to tell you about me.

My name is Daniel. I am fifteen years of age and I attend Wade Deacon High School, which is in Widnes, England.

Now on to my work experience. I went to a travel company which is like where you go to places all over the world. I learnt a lot,  which gives me a basic understanding about what work will be like in the future. The activities I took part in, included lots of stuff on the computer doing placements for peoples holidays.

We have work experience as a bit of fun but also gives us all the basic understanding of what is needed when doing this job.

The people at my work placement were extremely friendly and I made a friend as well.

Dear Farida Abdulai,

I hope you are keeping well and hoping you are keeping good standards in school.

So how are you?

Since last writing to you I have took a new hobby. My hobby is fishing. I have got to admit that I am not very good at it but I have caught a couple of fish!

I like watching television, singing( superb) and watching movies.

I hope to hear from you very soon.

Yours sincerely

Daniel

